
Copy of email sent 5.12.11 to group about 5.18.11 meeting 

 

Subject:  WUTC - Washington Conservation Working Group - May 18th Meeting 

 

To Members of the Washington Conservation Working Group:   

 

Hello! 

 

This is a reminder that the Conservation Working Group meets next Wednesday, May 18th, from 9:30 to 

4:00 at the WUTC in Room 206.  The conference call bridge is (360) 664-3846.   

 

There has been a lot of subgroup activity and there is much to discuss!  A proposed agenda is attached - 

please let me know whether you have any comments or revisions.   

 

As you will note, the first topic is a discussion of your individual priorities with a view towards adjusting 

expectations of what can be accomplished by June 30th and setting the agendas for our June 2nd and 

29th sessions.  In order to facilitate that discussion, it would be great if you could provide me (if you 

have not already) with a list of your priority issues that you would like to address before June 30th.  (I 

would appreciate receiving your list by Tuesday, May 17th, at noon).  I have attached the most recent 

issue list for your reference.   

 

Thank you.  More meeting materials will likely be coming your way early next week.  Cheers, Kristi 

 


